
  FINANCIAL INFORMATION   

 

We are required to report the number of school 

employees who have a gross annual salary of 

£100,000 or more. 

 

No members of staff at Ladbrooke earn over 

£100,000 

 

Every year we undertake a financial benchmarking 

against other schools to look at how our spending 

compares with similar schools and ensure we are 

getting good value for money. Click on this link to 

see this information. 

 

https://financial-benchmarking-and-insights-

tool.education.gov.uk/school/117370 
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